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Dear Friends,

I hope that your summer is going well so far and you are getting outside to enjoy some fresh air & sunshine.

Here at Dare Ministries we’re so grateful to be a part of what God is doing here in Colorado Springs, and we’re

grateful for your partnership with us!

Our summer Apologetics Class is now more than half over. It has been a good time to learn together and has

been a great conversation starter among attendees as well. So far in our apologetics class we have covered:

1. Apologetics & Worldviews

2. Bibliology and the Christian Worldview

3. Observable Sciences and Historical Sciences

4. Social Sciences and Moral Sciences

5. The Nature of God

6. The Incarnation

7. The Ministry of Jesus

(Right) Attendees at our Thursday night Apologetics Class

You can watch the videos on either YouTube  or Facebook. Would

you do us a favor and share these videos with your friends and family? You can also make a donation to help

us offer future classes and send Brandon to Uganda to minister at a youth conference (more on this below).

Upcoming Dare Conference - our annual youth conference is coming up in just a few weeks! We’re thrilled to

have a great lineup of speakers and musicians. Our conference will be hosted by Vista Grande Baptist Church,

August 13-14, 2021. The dare this year is ‘Dare to Be Dedicated, with the focus of challenging the students to

be dedicated to God, the church, and people. Please pass the info along to youth you know in grades 6-12,

and share with the youth leader at your church. Get more info at dareministries.com/conferences.

One of our biggest focuses here at Dare Ministries is discipleship. We want students in both high school and

college to know what it means to walk with Jesus daily and be able to share their faith with others. Our college

ministry is one of the areas where this focus is walked out. Meeting Monday nights and Saturday mornings, we

talk through what it means to know Jesus, how to study the Bible, and what it looks like to walk daily with

Jesus. Right now in the co-ed group we’re studying the book of Proverbs and in our women’s group we’re

focusing on deepening our walk with Jesus in day to day life through prayer, fellowship and the Word.
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We’re so grateful for the growth we’ve seen in this group over the past year - in numbers, spiritual maturity, and

deepening friendships. Both Brandon and I, as well as our other mentors, are engaged in intentional

discipleship with the students who attend. Whether that’s meeting once per week for coffee or a specific study,

we believe having intentional conversations is key to sustainable growth and discipleship. We want to see

young people walking in the power of the Gospel. We want them to be prepared to serve as the Lord leads,

and work across denominational lines to bless others and unify the body of Christ.

The Upper Room Coffee House is proud to announce that our two private

rooms are furnished and ready to be reserved! Next time you have a meeting or

project to work on, you can book a room at The Upper Room Coffee House!

Our main space is also available for reservations after hours and on weekends.

Visit our website to view photos and availability. And next time you have a

meeting or coffee date, we invite you to join us at The Upper Room Coffee

House! We’re open Monday-Friday, 8am-6pm, serving fresh coffee from

Switchback Coffee Roasters. Cold drinks and snacks are also available for a

suggested donation. All donations are tax deductible and go directly back into

the running of our coffee house.

This December, we have the opportunity to support believers in Uganda by partnering with them to put on a

youth conference for hundreds (possibly thousands) of Ugandan Youth. It’s our heart to see youth all over the

world prepared for a lifetime of ministry and unified with other believers. To this end, we are raising funds, both

to help Brandon travel to Uganda to be a part of this conference, and to help with some of the financial

expenses of the conference. Some of the proceeds from our summer class will contribute to this, but we still

have a large need. Please make a generous donation to help us minister to youth in Uganda this December!

Donations can be made online at dareministries.com/give-online/ or by mailing a check made out to ‘Dare

Ministries’ to PO Box 26443, Colorado Springs, CO 80936.

On the Dare Blog:

Hearing God’s Voice - June 15, 2021

You Become What You Behold, So What Are You Looking At? - April 15, 2021

Blessings in Christ,

Sarah Bernard

Chief Operations Officer

Dare Ministries
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